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BACKGROUND

• On May 25, 2016 staff presented the 
Neighborhood Streets Initiative to the 
Community Advisory Board (CAB) with a 
description of how staff selects candidate streets 
and associated maintenance treatments.

• On June 22, the CAB reviewed the lists and maps 
of streets proposed for the Neighborhood 
Streets Initiative 2016 projects and made a 
recommendation that Council approve the 
projects. 2



ANALYSIS

• The projects were advertised on 06/24/16; 
and bids were received 7/13/16.

• Neighborhood Streets Initiative 2016 
Overlay: A total of two (2) bids were 
received, ranging from $1,761,140.00 to 
$2,222,180.00.  The low bid was 1.41% 
under the Engineer’s estimate.

3



4

ANALYSIS

• Neighborhood Streets Initiative 2016 Slurry 
Seal: A total of five (5) bids were received, 
ranging from $571,195.00 to $789,072.00.  
The low bid was 6.46% under the Engineer’s 
estimate.

• Construction is anticipated to begin on both 
projects approximately August 1, 2016. Both 
contracts include an incentive to complete 
the work by October 30, 2016.



RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation and Public 

Works Department that the Council, by two separate 
motions, approve the projects and award: (1) Contract 
No. C02070, Neighborhood Streets Initiative 2016 
Overlay, in the amount of $1,761,140.00 to the lowest 
responsible bidder, Ghilotti Construction Company of 
Santa Rosa, CA, approve a 10% contract contingency, and 
authorize a total contract amount of $1,937,254.00; and 
(2) Contract No. C02071, Neighborhood Streets Initiative 
2016 Slurry Seal, in the amount of $571,195.00 to the 
lowest responsible bidder, California Pavement 
Maintenance Company of Sacramento, CA, approve a 
10% contract contingency, and authorize a total contract 
amount of $628,314.50. 

• Questions?
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